
Dear Parents and Carers, 

EPTFA Toy Sale - Saturday 16th November 2024 10.30am-12.00pm 

As part of the EPTFA’s fundraising for Ecclesall Primary School, there will be a sale of nearly 
new toys at Ecclesall Primary School on Saturday 16th November between 10.30 am and 
12 noon. This will be an opportunity for you to buy toys at bargain prices, to put aside for a 
rainy day, a birthday or any other event that may be coming up in December! 

As well as buying, you will be able to sell any unwanted toys that you wish to dispose of. 
This can be an excellent way to raise some money for you and the EPTFA. You keep 70% of 
the money received for the toys you sell and the EPTFA keeps 30%. You will be able to sell 
toys, jigsaws, books, DVDs, bikes etc, but not equipment such as car seats etc. 


Alternatively, you may wish to donate your unwanted toys so that the school can benefit in 
full. There is a labelled green bin near kids club entrance for donations. If you have larger 
toys to donate please text Lucy on 07841633036.


If you would like to sell please follow the below steps 

1. E-mail Lucy at toysale@eptfa.org.uk


2. You will receive an e-mail with instructions and information about the sale. There is no 
charge for the seller packs, you can use as many labels as you like.


3. You must drop off your labelled items on the day of the sale between 8.45am and 
9.45am. 

4. At the end of the sale, you must collect any of your unsold toys unless you are 
donating them to the EPTFA. Failure to do this will result in you not receiving payment 
for your sold items. 

5.    BAC payments will be sent to you within 2 weeks after the sale. 

Although every reasonable care will be taken to ensure that goods for sale are not lost, 
stolen or damaged, the EPTFA regrets that it cannot accept any responsibility for such 
items.

Finally, as always these events can only run if we get enough helpers on the day. If you 
can help on the day of the sale, please e-mail toysale@eptfa.org.uk or text Lucy on 
07841633036. We are looking for helpers between 8.45am-12.00pm and 10am-12.30pm. 


Many thanks,


Ecclesall Parents’ Teachers’ and Friends’ Association 

c/o Ecclesall Primary School, High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG │Tel: 0114 2663137 │ E-
mail: ecclesallptfa.volunteers@gmail.com │ Registered Charity No. 1015580 


